
 

 

 

 

Dear valued guests, 
 
 
Greetings from The Taraas Beach & Spa Resort.  
 
As we come close to the last quarter of 2016 and look ahead to the start of a fantastic new 
year, we would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude to you for your 
continuous patronage and contributions.  
 
Thank you for making this one of the most incredible seasons we have had in years, for it has 
enabled us to maintain a leading position in the luxury hospitality sector and a crown jewel 
beachfront property. 
  
On this note, we wish to inform that The Taraas Beach & Spa Resort will be closing for the 
season from 7th November 2016 to 28th February 2017.  
 
Our dedicated team of professionals look forward to welcoming you and would be delighted to 
assist you in planning for your next vacation at The Taraas Beach & Spa Resort for the new 
season in 2017. Please contact +60 (9) 630 8888 or email reservation.mgr@thetaraas.com to 
take advantage of the new season deals. For more information, visit us at www.thetaraas.com. 
 
Thank you once again and we hope to make your experience with us even more comfortable, 
delightful and memorable in the new year. 
 
 
 
Yours truly,  
The Management 
The Taaras Beach & Spa Resort 
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